
Welcome to Kindergarten 
Dear Kindergartener, 

My name is Mrs. George and I will be your teacher this year! I hope your summer has 
been really fun. School will be starting very soon and I hope you are as excited about 
our year together as I am.  We are going to have a great time together reading stories, 
creating crafts and learning so many fun and interesting new things.  I also can’t wait for 
us to get to know each other and find out about all of our new classmates.

I am super excited to see you in person at our “meet and greet” on Wednesday, 
September 9th! Stay tuned for scheduled times to be shared.

We will be starting off the year virtually, so I will get to see you on your i-pad or 
computer each day. There will be more information on how to join our Google Meet very 
soon as well.  I hope everyone will come to our class meets eager to learn and with 
kindness, patience and understanding as this may be an adjustment period for some, 
including myself! For now, you can mark those two days on your calendar at home & 
start your Kindergarten countdown!

First day checklist:
9 A smile 
9 Ready to share how you’re feeling: happy, sad, nervous, excited? Maybe a 

mixture of all?!
9 A quiet area to be used as a work space with supplies nearby 
9 Healthy snack in a convenient spot (easy enough for your child to get themselves 

if possible)

We have a busy and fun year ahead of us. I can’t wait to meet you. I hope you enjoy 
the remaining days of summer vacation. Get excited … 

You are now a McGinn KINDERGARTENER!!!

Sincerely, 
Mrs. George


